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From: Contreras, Kalan
To: John Volz
Cc: Fahnestock, Sam
Subject: RE: O"Quinn House (Case No. GR-24-030562
Date: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 3:26:30 PM

Thanks so much for reaching out. Sam, please post as backup—thank you!
 

   Kalan Contreras
   MSHP | she/her | Historic Preservation Officer
   City of Austin Planning Department
   512.974.2727 | kalan.contreras@austintexas.gov

Please Note: Correspondence and information submitted to the City of Austin are subject to the Texas Public Information
Act (Chapter 552) and may be published online.  Por Favor Tome En Cuenta: La correspondencia y la información enviada
a la Ciudad de Austin está sujeta a la Ley de Información Pública de Texas (Capítulo 552) y puede ser publicada en línea. 

 
 

From: John Volz com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 3:25 PM
To: Contreras, Kalan <Kalan.Contreras@austintexas.gov>
Subject: O'Quinn House (Case No. GR-24-030562

 

External Email - Exercise Caution

Dear Kalan,
 
I am writing to ask that the HLC NOT release a demolition permit for 2307 Windsor Road
#2 (Case No. GF-24-030562) and either initiate historic zoning or invoke a 180-day
demolition delay to allow for further research and potential purchase by a sympathetic
buyer.  Given the house’s contributing status in the Old West Austin National Register
Historic District, its unique Mid Century Modernist architecture, its architect, its original
condition and integrity, its association with two generations of the O’Quinn family,  their
contributions to Austin and the state, and unique landscape features, I think that it
should be an Austin Landmark.
 
Sincerely,
 
John

John Volz, AIA 

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
mailto:Kalan.Contreras@austintexas.gov
mailto:john@volzassociates.com
mailto:Sam.Fahnestock@austintexas.gov
mailto:kalan.contreras@austintexas.gov


Volz & Associates, Inc. / 1406 Preston Avenue, Austin, Texas 78703 / 512-476-
0433 /   
 
This e-mail (including attachments) is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. Secs. 2510-2521 and contains PRIVILEGED AND
CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, or the employee
or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any retention, dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify us via e-mail and delete this e-mail from your system. Thank you.

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email. Please use caution when clicking links or
opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious or phishing email, please

report it using the "Report Message" button in Outlook. 
For any additional questions or concerns, contact CSIRT

"cybersecurity@austintexas.gov."
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